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Aug 22 2024

Good Afternoon - as the City moves forward on the wave park I just wanted to bring up the humidity in the City of
Palm Desert and how miserable the humidity has been. While I realize there isn’t any stopping the process I would
like to suggest that anyone living within 50 miles of the project get a rebate or a check from the city for the
increased costs it takes us to cool our homes, or a reduction in our property taxes something to compensate those
surrounding this area who will now have more humidity and traffic.

Or perhaps you can come up with another solution to offset the cost that the additional humidity will cost those of us
who live close to the project

Thank you for you for your consideration

Patrice Martinez
38430 Zanzibar Dr E
Palm Desert Ca 92211

Sent from my iPad
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